
June is Dog Licensing Month! 

Dog licensing is coming soon and reminder cards will be going out at the 
end of the month of May. Payments can be made by MAIL, DROP BOX or 
ONLINE only.  

New this year!  For your convenience we are offering an online way to 
pay for your dog license through our View Point Cloud Permitting system.  
Please follow this link and then click on the Town Clerk Dog Licensing 
module to complete your renewal. In order to use the online system you 
must be able to upload your dog’s current rabies certificate to complete the 
transaction.   https://boltonct.viewpointcloud.com/ 

 

Payment by Mail/Drop Box Instructions 

You can renew by mail or drop box if you prefer, so we would like remind 
everyone that you will need the following in order to get your dog licensed: 

1. Current rabies certificate that shows that the rabies is good 
through and including July 1, 2020.  Please enclose a copy or the 
original. The certificates will be returned to you with your dog’s 
license. 

 

2. A CHECK made payable to the TOWN OF BOLTON for the following 
fees: 
a. Spay or Neuter = $8.00 
b. Male or Female =$19.00 

 

3. Enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope, so that we may return 
the license(s) to you.  Please make sure to enclose a large enough 
envelope to accommodate the amount of tags needed for your pet(s).  
Tags will not be returned without a self-addressed stamped 
envelope.  Because of the current pandemic there are a limited 
amount of funds for postage to accommodate every dog in town that 
is licensed.  

For Questions or concerns:  townclerk@boltonct.org 
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